
 

 

 April 27, 2021 

 

Debra A. Howland  

Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission  

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  

Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

 

Re: DW 20-112 Abenaki Water Company 

 Request for Change in Rates 

 Procedural Schedule 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Staff wishes to update the Commission on the procedural status of the above docketed matter.  

Following the technical session on April 20, 2021, and the Company’s notice to the parties of its 

intent to be acquired by Aquarion Company, the parties are not in agreement on: 1) the 

Company’s deadline to respond to technical session data requests, or 2) on the development of a 

further procedural schedule.  Staff therefore requests a ten day suspension of the respective April 

27th and May 4th deadlines approved by the Commission in its Secretarial Letter dated February 

23, 2021.  Staff will update the Commission on or before May 14, 2021. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 

       /s/ Eric Wind 

 

 Eric Wind, Esq. 

 Law Clerk/Attorney I 

cc: Service List 
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